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PROVISIONAL LETTER FOR 
ATEEQ UR RAHMAN BARRY MEDICAL CENTRE a project of 

HASEEN HABIB FOUNDATION 

This is to certify that Alhamd Shariah Advisory Services (Pvt.) Limited has been appointed by 
Haseen Habib Foundation Trust (HHF) and Ateeq Ur Rahman Barry Medical Centre (ARBMC) to 
ensure Shariah compliance in the collection and utilization of Zakat funds. 

We have established a Shariah-compliant Zakat system based on the Wakalah model, ensuring 
adherence to all relevant Shariah principles and guidelines. Additionally, we have implemented 
the necessary procedures to ensure proper collection, allocation, and utilization of Zakat funds. 

This provisional certificate confirms the system's successful establishment and implementation. 
After a thorough review of all related processes and documentation, the final Shariah compliance 
certificate will be issued after the quarter's end. 

Note: This is only provisional letter and will be expire on 31st March 2025 
 

 
 
__________________________                                                                   
Mufti Ubaid ur Rahman Zubairi 
Director 
Alhamd Shariah Advisory Services (Pvt.) Limited 
January 8, 2025 


